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Jump, Christina

From: Andrews, Julie
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 3:31 PM
Cc: Baus, Peter; Christian, Tina; Edwards, Eric; Jump, Christina; Justice, Kelly; McBride, 

Melissa; Green, Lisa
Subject: Newsletter March 25
Attachments: Parent Letter resources Page Final 2.pdf; March 25, 2022.pdf; 
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Hey Team 601, 
 
Attached is our newsletter. In addition, there is information attached about Georgia Milestones. Also, we are having an 
issue with students bringing rubber bands to school. Most of the time, these end up all over the floor or used 
inappropriately. These are not allowed. If a student has these rubber bands in class, they will get a step. Obviously, if a 
student does pop them and hits another student, that is an office referral and not a step. I am putting a picture below so 
you will know what we are referring to. The craft bands are the popular ones. These are not needed at school. Please do 
not bring them. We hope you all have a great weekend.  
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